BOARD AGENDA ITEM

September 24, 2024

SUBJECT:

Request for Proposals for Plumbing Services for Aiken County Public
Schools

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

Request for Proposals for Plumbing Services were received September 11,
2024 at 2:00 p.m. Services are needed on a time and material basis
primarily for mobile classroom installations; however, small projects may
be performed as needed by Maintenance, Food Service or Principals and
would be coordinated through the Facilities Construction Department or
Maintenance Department. Projects will be assigned by the administration
as appropriate.

ADMINISTRATIVE CONSIDERATION:

The administration has reviewed and evaluated this proposal and accepts
the terms and conditions as being reasonable.

RECOMMENDATION:

Allow the administration to enter into a contract with AAA Accurate H20
Plumbing per RFP# 91224 on a Time and Material Basis.

PREPARED BY:

Michael Jara
Tim Yarborough



